

SE CAPA

SOUTHEAST DIVISION OF CAPA, MEETING NOTICE Monday, April 16th, 2018, 6:30 pm

"Putting Together a Book of Short Stories or Essays"

We are proud to announce that Suzanne Davis will be our guest speaker for the open meeting of the Southeast Chapter of the Connecticut Authors and Publishers Association held at the Groton Regency, 1145 Poquonnock Rd., Groton on Monday, April 16th at 6:30 pm.

This open meeting will explore the journey from the concept of putting a book together up to actual publishing. Davis, who teaches creative writing at both Trinity College and UCONN recently published *The Appointed Hour*, a collection of linked short stories set in CT. The presentation and discussion will be at the Groton Regency, 1145 Poquonnock Rd., Groton.

Davis holds a MFA from the Iowa Writer's Workshop. Her short stories have been published in *American Short Fiction* and numerous other journals. Her non-fiction can be found in *Harvard Magazine*, *Harvard Law Bulletin and Mothers Always Write*.

The presentation will follow a brief business meeting and networking session that commences at 6:30 pm. For more information, contact SECAPA Chairperson Tom Santos (860-599-5067) or email to santostom@comcast.net. For more about SECAPA, visit www.secapa.org.

For more information, contact SECAPA Chairperson Tom Santos (860-599-5067) or email santostom@comcast.net. For more about SECAPA, visit www.secapa.org.

Guests are welcome; invite your spouse, special companion or other friends.

GROTON REGENCY RETIREMENT, 1145 POQUONNOCK ROAD (Route 1), GROTON CT www.genesishcc.com, 860-446-9960

For more information, please contact: Tom Santos: santostom@comcast.net